
 

MUFG Bank, Ltd. 

 

Announcement of Abu Dhabi Branch Closure 

 

Tokyo, September 28, 2020--- Subject to regulatory approvals, MUFG Bank will close 

its Abu Dhabi Branch, effective in March 2021. All business transactions out of its Abu 

Dhabi Branch will be discontinued. MUFG will however continue to support clients in the 

United Arab Emirates and the Middle East more broadly via its regional headquarters in 

Dubai, DIFC branch. 

 

MUFG Bank will continuously endeavor to offer sustainable financial services to our 

clients, and remains committed to the Middle East region. 

 

-End- 


